
My name is Josie Stein and I am working on a television 
documentary about the Scandinavian Star tragedy for the 
National Geographic Channel.    
 
This programmes aims to show exactly what happened 
during the disaster; particularly focusing on a countdown 
of events and illustrating what went wrong and how the 
tragedy has impacted and transformed both the 
shipping industry and general fire safety awareness. 

We hope to tell much of the story from the point of view of 
the people who survived the disaster; who through their 
own personal testimonies are able to explain as no one 
else can, how this disaster happened, and what effects it 
has had on their lives. 
 
I am writing to ask if anyone would be interested in 
participating in this programme.   

If you would like to speak further about this project, so 
that I can explain in more detail what we hope to achieve 
with this programme please either email me: 
josie.stein@darlowsmithson.com or contact me by 
telephone: +44-20-7482-9609 (I will call you back to save 
you the cost of the call) 

 
Best wishes, 
Josie Stein 
DARLOW SMITHSON PRODUCTIONS 
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